
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 2/23/2011 1:40:05 PM

RedactedTo:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Simon, Sean 
A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: SGS-1 Data Request

Hi Matt,

Just touching base with you with respect to the follow-up questions sent last week by our Staff on SGS- 
1. Do you have an ETD? Our deadline to table anything for the April 14 Commission meeting is next 
Tuesday. Do you think PG&E can pull the information together for us by the end of the week. We need 
to time to evaluate the data before Tuesday.

Thanks

Jason

Jason L. Simon, Cl.A
Renewable Energy Policy Analyst 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
I.'ourth Floor
Si cisco, CA 94102
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